
COUNCIL MEETINGS

The next Council meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 19 March 2025 at 2.00pm.

Details will be available on Council’s 
website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
councilmeetings

To watch the meeting live or when it suits 
you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have 
the perfect position for you! Check out 
our current vacant positions here:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions
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COMMUNITY GRANTS

South Gippsland Shire Council’s second 
round of Community Grants are now 
open.

Community Grants are an opportunity 
for Council to give back to local clubs 
and community groups who give so 
much to others.

Grants can be used for both minor and 
major projects and equipment, planning 
and developing reports, and festivals 
and events.

For more information and to apply, 
please visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/grants

Applications close 31 May 2025.

REQUEST FOR TENDERS

Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for the 
following:

RFT/439 Swimming Pools Maintenance

Tenders close 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 10 
April 2025.

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha  
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Youth Mental Health First Aid
Youth Mental Health First Aid training 
is now available for booking on 
Council’s website.

Brought to you by Live4Life, South 
Gippsland Shire Council and Mental 
Health First Aid Australia, Youth 
Mental Health First Aid is designed for 
adults who teach, care for, or support 
young people.

This training equips participants with 
the knowledge, skills and confidence 
to recognise and respond to signs 
of mental health issues in young 
people, providing crucial support and 
guidance.

If this training would benefit you in 
your career or volunteer position, we 
encourage you to participate.

Additionally, refresher courses are 
available for those whose certificates 
are nearing expiration (certificates 
are valid for three years).

This is a great opportunity to stay 
updated and continue supporting 
youth mental health in our 
community.

For more information and to book 
your spot today, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
YMHFA

Mark it in your calendars, South Gippsland 
Shire Council’s annual Jobs Expo will be 
happening Thursday 20 March!

This is a FREE event where you can 
connect with employers from a variety of 
industries that are currently recruiting.

This event is for everyone, whether you 
are looking for a job, a career change or 
training opportunities.

For more information, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/JobsExpo 

South Gippsland 
Jobs Expo


